
Hey Region 13 Members, 
  
What a beautiful day to have an Abate meeting outside.  We were joined today by Regions 14, 
18 and 20. Thank you for attending and for your fellowship.  
A huge thank you goes out to Julie and the girls for the delicious food and for your wonderful 
service!!.  Also, to everyone that brought desserts, thank you!!!! 
REMINDER!!!! AUGUST 12TH REGION 13 PAC RUN,  Meet at Tekonsha for sign up at 11:00 and 
kickstands up at 12:00.  We also end our ride at JD's. 
  
Jim Rhoades and Herb  gave Legislative Reports. Jim reported on the license plate increase and 
Herb reported on insurance. 
  
  
Tim Walberg attended today's meeting.  He was very informative regarding many issues and 
answered several questons from quite a few members.  It was good to see you and thank you 
for coming to our meeting. 
  
Sally brought many items from State Products and reported that products are going very 
well.  She always has something new to offer. 
  
Patty wants to remind everyone to SELL TICKETS!!!!! 
  
  
See you August 6th at 12:00 at JD's and don't forget to mark your calendars for August 12th!!!!! 
  
Kat 
 


